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    United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization

    Organisation des Nations Unies pour l’éducation, la science et la culture

1, rue Miollis

75732 Paris Cedex 15

France

Dear Sir or Madam,

Subject: 

UNESCO Music Education and 

Career Prospects World Directory

The Division of Arts and Cultural Enterprises at UNESCO is preparing an international music website with an aim to construct a communication platform for music organizations, music institutions and individuals in field of music.

The goals of the project are to develop partnerships between organisations and institutions in the field of music and to give an overall view about music activities, educational opportunities and the international music market.

Designed to promote international understanding and cooperation, our electronic directory on music activities and music institutions will undoubtedly contribute to the ongoing cultural collaboration between different countries and thus deserves every encouragement.

The music web site will monitor, collect and disseminate knowledge and information to study, document and promote cultural understanding and is therefore a key factor to the UNESCO’s work in the field of culture. 

We warmly welcome you and your festival to join us and become a member, free of charge, of the international music directory by submitting the necessary information requested by the attached questionnaire.

We appreciate your participation and invite you to contact us for any further question at any time convenient for you. We thank you for your consideration. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need any further information.

Sincerely yours,








Annett Richter

Division of Arts and Cultural Enterprises

-----Půvdní zpráva-----
Od: Music Education <musicedu@unesco.org>
Komu: 'ck@snt.cz' <ck@snt.cz>
Datum: 25. února 2002 16:03
Předmět: attProf. Zdenka Vaculovicova/ Forfest Kromeriz/ UNESCO intern. music website

>Dear Prof. Vaculovicova,
>The Division of Arts and Cultural Enterprises at UNESCO is going to prepare
>an electronic music directory "UNESCO MUSIC EDUCATION AND CAREER PROSPECTS
>WORLD DIRECTORY" that will be launched in the near future.
>Being aware of the important role that your festival plays in your country/
>region, I am pleased to invite you to join our music web site by sending
>back (e-mail or fax) the attached questionnaire with the requested
>information.
>I look forward to hearing from you soon.
>Please feel free to contact us if you need any further information.
>Sincerely yours,
>
>Annett Richter
